
 
 
February 27, 2023 
 
TO: Jessica Cattelino, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
FR: Andrew Leuchter, Chair, Council on Planning and Budget 
 
RE: UCLA Academic Senate Diversity, Equity and Inclusion (DEI) Plan 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
At its meeting on February 6, 2023, members of the Council on Planning and Budget reviewed and 
discussed the August 29, 2022 letter from the Executive Board.  
 
CPB has advocated for faculty participation in key budget decision-making processes. Through its work 
at the Budget Model Working Group and the newly established Health Sciences Finances Working 
Group, the Council continues to be mindful of the need to have a diverse group of members to 
participate in and lead the discussions of key campus issues. Similarly, members were encouraged to 
consider and propose colleagues for Senate service.  
 
CPB will continue to discuss and advocate for a diversity of opinions in budget decisions.  
 
cc: Andrea Kasko, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate  

Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Elizabeth Feller, Associate Director, Academic Senate 
Members of the Council on Planning and Budget 

 
 


